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Addendum No. 3 
to the 

Contract Documents 

JVWCD Headquarters Upper Campus Site Repairs & Improvements 

Project  
 

 
To All Planholders March 30, 2021 
 
Gentlemen: Project No.: 3910 
  
 
The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the 
Contract Documents for the construction of the “JVWCD Headquarters Upper Campus 
Site Repairs & Improvements”, dated March 3 2021, as fully and completely as if the 
same were fully set forth therein: 

A. The bid opening date for the project has been postponed. The RECEIPT OF BIDS 
paragraph shall read as follows:  

 
RECEIPT OF BIDS: Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Jordan Valley 
Water Conservancy District, Owner of the Work, located at 8215 South 1300 West, 
West Jordan, Utah 84088, until 4:00 pm, on April 15, 2021, for construction of the 
JVWCD Headquarters Upper Campus Site Repairs & Improvements project. Electronic 
bids may also be submitted in adobe .pdf format to ellisad@jvwcd.org. JVWCD 
requests that electronic bids be submitted 15 minutes prior to the bid opening deadline. 
All bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 3 by 
signing in the space provided herein and submitting the signed Addendum with the bid.  
Bids submitted without this Addendum will be considered non-responsive. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jordan Valley Water Conservancy District 
 
 
Marcelo Anglade, P.E. 
 
 
Receipt acknowledged and conditions agreed to this           day of                         , 2021. 
 
 
                                                               
Bidder 
 
                                                               
By 


